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Dear Adelaide Hoodless Families, 
 
June is always a time where staff prepare to welcome their incoming students for the upcoming academic 
year.  It is also a time where we announce any staffing changes for the new school year.  
 
We are fortunate our staffing is remaining fairly consistent this year.  We have made some minor changes 
in the FDK Team structures to meet student needs. Please know that these changes are made after careful 
consideration, analysis of student needs, and in consultation with staff.  Our FDK Team structure for 
2020/2021 is: 
 

• 9A – Ms. L. Obradovic and Ms. C. McGibbon 
• 9B – Ms. H. Tweedle and Ms. N. Theroux 
• 9C – Ms. L. Fennell and Ms. A. O’Brien 
• 9D – Ms. J. Husslage and Ms. S. Ritchie 
• 9E – Ms. E Roczniak and Ms. H. Beasley 
• 9F – Ms. D. Nardi and Ms. D Malcew 

 
Ms. Beasley is returning from her maternity leave and will be resuming her partnership with Ms. 
Roczniak.  We wish Ms. Cryderman the best of luck as she resumes her position on the Occasional DECE 
Roster.  Ms. Cryderman has been a valued member of our team for a number of years and we wish we 
could keep her! 
 
Mr. Mlekuz was teaching 0.6 grade one on a Long Term Occasional assignment. The new permanent 
teacher who will be working with Ms. Morine teaching grade one is Ms. Nikolina Tisma.   
 
Mr. Beattie, our talented music teacher, is moving on to a new challenge teaching an ExSL class at 
Bennetto School.  We are awaiting the placement of our new music teacher. Additionally, Ms. McFarlane 
is off on maternity leave.  We are awaiting the placement of the Learning Resource Teacher who will 
assume Ms. McFarlane’s role for the 2020/2021 school year. 
 
Thank you again for your ongoing support over the past year and especially over the past few months.  
We couldn’t have done it without you! Please know we miss your children and all of you very much.  We 
can’t wait until we are back in the building again. 
 
Take care and have a wonderful last few weeks of June. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Nanci-Jane Simpson - Principal 
 
 


